
From: Brian McCuistion
To: Jake Warner
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Property at 1350 E Coppercreek
Date: Friday, September 4, 2020 7:54:22 AM

FYI -  Can you forward this to the CC?  I got this after the meeting.
 
Thanks
Brian
 
From: Jean Miner <jeanknee65@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 9:52 PM
To: Brian McCuistion <bmccuistion@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Property at 1350 E Coppercreek
 
Where it is purposed to build 12 twin condos. I strongly disagree because there is not room for
parking for that many units. The traffic would be a serious issue. Please consider four lots at the
most. Thank you for your consideration.    Jean Miner 9184 S 1380 E, Sandy, UT 84093
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